RETRACTION

Retraction of “Does Patient Assessment of the
Quality of the Primary Care They Receive Predict
Subsequent Outcomes? An Oklahoma Physicians
Resource/Research Network (OKPRN) Study”

The Editors and Publisher of the Journal of the American Board of Family Medicine (JABFM) have
retracted the following article:

Mold JW, Lawler F, Schauf KJ, Aspy CB. Does patient assessment of the quality of the primary care they
receive predict subsequent outcomes? An Oklahoma Physicians Resource/Research Network (OKPRN) study.
J Am Board Fam Med 2011;24:511-23.

We would like to state that this situation is because of a number of honest mistakes in the data analy-
ses that were identified by the authors. Because of the extensive corrections in the article, this version is
retracted, and a corrected version is available online. We apologize for any inconvenience this causes
to readers of JABFM. (doi: 10.3122/jabfm.2012.04.120112.)
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